lIford AC XC 28th December 2024 - Volunteers STILL urgently required

Subject: lIford AC XC 28th December 2024 - Volunteers STILL urgently required
Message from Billy Green December 9, 2024 17:07

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

At least 5 marshals short, 2 people needed for ‘on the day entries’ and volunteers required to
help set-up before volunteering.
Can’t do it all on my own I'm afraid

Cheers

Billy

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately


https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

